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I am a therapist (Licensed Professional Counselor) working with individuals in 

Portland, Oregon. So-called 'conversion therapy" is not a healing modality. It inflicts 

harm that lasts for many years and often requires professional support for repair and 

recovery.  

Please support the passage of HB 2458 


